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Boukan Michel Church Building 
 

In mid-June, a group of Welcome Home Haiti employees and members of Pillatre church set out to make a 

major update to the Boukan Michel church building. With the support of the HCM board, we have added a 

stable frame and roof to the 

church building. The 

project took two days to 

complete.  

 

Boukan Michel is our most 

recent church plant. It is a 

considerable drive of 2+ 

hours and then a hike of 

nearly 4 hours. The terrain 

is mountainous and 

involves crossing several 

streams during the trek. 

This church, and its leaders, 

has a great passion for Jesus 

and spreading the Good 

News. They have, on 

multiple occasions, made the journey to Pillatre to attend training, conferences, and revivals. Pastor Bob, 

and many others, including youth of the Pillatre church, have taken a special interest in this church and its 

people. 

 

For those unaware, last year the young people at Pillatre church came together to support the youth at 

Boukan Michel. They pooled their money to provide food for the children at Boukan Michel. The 

dedication of these young people to continue to take care of the next generation is very inspiring! 

  

Pastor Bob is so very thankful to Welcome Home Haiti for their help with this project. He says “Shelley 

and Steve Hari, you did a good job training these guys.”  He also thanks Jhaky Mercuis, the coordinator of 

the project; Abraham Georges Junior, supervisor of the project; Boss Alain, the Lead Carpenter; and our 

spiritual leader and representative, Deacon Leon Guillaume.  
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“I deeply appreciate every 

member of this team for 

showing relentless effort for 

this achievement. The 

people at Boukan Michel 

are so thankful.” 
 

 

 

 

 

“Come, let us sing to the Lord! Let us shout joyfully to the Rock of our salvation. Let 

us come to him with thanksgiving. Let us sing psalms of praise to him. For the Lord 

is a great God, a great King above all gods.” 

 Psalm 95:1-3 NLT 

 

 
 



 

 

 


